
 

 

                      

 

GLENDALE WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT PART 1 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 

1. What is the purpose of the Glendale Water Main Replacement project? 

The purpose of the Glendale Water Main Replacement Project is to retire and replace an aging water main and 
transmission main.  A major component of the project is to install a new, 36-inch transmission main and an 
existing six-inch water main with a new, eight-inch water main. These new water mains will help manage current 
and future demand for water services in your community.  
 
2. Will the work be done in phases and if so, when will the first phase begin and end? 

Yes, the project will be completed in phases. Part 1, which is the first phase to be completed, is approximately 

6,000 linear feet. The total cost of Part 1 is $9.7 million. Preliminary work which includes staging equipment and 

materials will begin Monday, April 9, 2018. Major construction will begin a week later on Monday, April 16, 2018.   

The duration for Part 1 is approximately nine (9) months and will end in fall 2018 or winter 2019. However, 

inclement weather and unsuitable soil (ground) conditions may extend the schedule.  

 
3. What is the location of the water main work and what are the work hours during construction? 

The Glendale Water Main Replacement Project Part 1 begins at the intersection of McAfee Road and Glendale 

Drive. Construction will also impact portions of Glenwood Road, Parkhill Drive, Guy Way, Santa Monica Drive and 

Columbia Drive.  Normal construction hours are from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding 

major holidays.  However, in some instances, weekend work may be necessary.   

4. How will this project impact my daily routine? 

You should expect to see heavy construction equipment along the Part 1 project route. At certain times during 

construction, there will be single-lane closures along the construction route. This is expected to cause heavy 

traffic and possible delays along portions of McAfee Road, Glendale Drive, Glenwood Road, Parkhill Drive, Guy 

Way, Santa Monica Drive and Columbia Drive.  Traffic safety measures will be implemented to help motorists 

move safely through the construction zone.   

5. Will my water service be interrupted and will I have access to my driveway? 

In some instances temporary water shut-offs will occur as the new pipe is connected for service. You should also 

expect that in some cases access to your driveway may be restricted as new pipe is installed. Prior notice of water 

service interruptions and limited driveway access will be provided within 48-72 hours to all impacted property 

owners via door hangers.  



 

 

6. Who can I contact if I have additional questions or need more information about the Glendale Water Main 
Replacement Project? 

 
Please call the DWM Outreach team and provide a current phone number and email address to be added to a 

contact list.  For general project updates or information, contact the DWM Project Information Line at: 1-800-

986-1108, Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., or email: projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.   
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